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Dayton X-Ray Company
ATTN: Mr. R. W. Sammons
1150 W. Second Street
Dayton, OH 45407
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Gentlemen:

On July 5,1979, we sent to you the enclosed letter, requesting response on
a timely basis. As yet, we have received no response.

Please mark an "x" before the appropriate answer below and return this in the
enclosed envelope. If you have any ouestions, please call Jack Spraul on
(301) 492-7741.

Thank you,

Charles E. tiacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and flaterial

Safety,fiMSS
.

; We no longer ship radioactive material.
|
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We did not receive your initial letter. We will submit our revised QA
program description by .

We need more information. Please call at .

- We will submit our revised QA program description by .

~

Other(describe)

Enclosures:
1. Letter of July 5,1979 w/ enclosure
2. Franked Envelope
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